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MANZANO
ENERGYPARTNERS

HOBBS OCD
August 16,2017

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 

1625 N. French Drive 

Hobbs, NM 88240

Attention: Mark Whitaker

RE: Inspection No. iMAWl720537742 & iMAWl 720538263

Corrective Action Taken

Dear Mr. Whitaker:

In response to your Letter of Violation dated 7/25/17, Manzano has installed well signs on the both of 

subject properties on 8/8/17. Should you need anything from us, please feel free to give me a call @ 575-623-1996 

ext. 310 or email me at mike@manzanoenergy.com.
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